
Pray for KCA 

Responsibility

“So then, each of
us will give an

account of
ourselves to God.”

Romans 14:12

Chapel 
Join us at 8:10 a.m. for chapel

Tuesday, March 12th.
 Kindergarten and First Grade

will be leading, and Denise
Alton will be speaking.

KCA Town Hall
Meeting

KCA Town Hall
Meeting

Join us Thursday, March 14th at 7 p.m. 
for a KCA Town Hall Meeting

We will be discussing important information
about the upcoming 2024-2025 school year.

We highly encourage every parent to attend.
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↓ READ MORE ↓

March 13th 
9:00 a.m.

Spring

Pictures

Students may wear
their Sunday best

for pictures.
Reminder this is

during Spirit
Week!

Our students are expected to be SAINTS. 
And Saints are...TRUTHFUL, giving an accurate and honest

answer or account.

Growing Godly CharacterGrowing Godly Character
Mark Your
Calendar

Every Monday

7:45 a.m. School-wide Prayer
March 11th-14th

Spirit Week

Wednesday, March 13th
Spring Picture Day

Thursday, March 14th
KCA Town Hall Meeting     

@ 7 p.m.

March 18th - 21st

Standardized Testing

Thursday, March 21st

Half-day - Dismiss at Noon

March 13th
Little Caesar’s

March 20th
Wendy’s

M a r c h  7 ,  2 0 2 4



2024 Gun Raffle
Calendars are available in
the KCA Office for $100.

Nine guns, Nine more
chances to win!

Tune in to Facebook LIVE on
Tuesday, March 12th at 2 pm

as we draw for the 
Ruger 1022 22 Cal.
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2024 Calendar
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Track & Field 
Opportunity For
Students in 4th -

8th Grade. Parents,
please see the

email survey from
Mrs. Stephens.

Support KCA with
Gift Card Purchases!
Download the App &

Contact the KCA
Office to learn more.

We’re on the lookout for

old and no longer used Trivial

Pursuit game boards, game

pieces, and game cards. If you’d

like to donate some, please drop

them off to the school Office.

If you’d like your game back,

please leave instructions and

label your game.






